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Seniors Visit UWEC: 
Campus Tour 

During the week of September 
19th, Unity seniors had the 
opportunity to visit the 
University of Wisconsin-Eau 
Claire to tour the campus and 
learn about college life. During 
the tour, the students were given 
the opportunity to speak with 
admissions counselors, current 
university students, program 
coordinators, and campus guides 
to learn about everything UW-
Eau Claire has to offer. While 
only a few students will make the 
decision to attend college at UW-
Eau Claire, the experience gave 

students the opportunity to learn 
about the steps they need to take 
to register for classes, apply for 
college, and what campus life is 
like. Many of the students shared 
that they enjoyed the experience 
because it caused them to consider 
other options for their chosen 
colleges as well. In October, all 
juniors and interested seniors will 
be given the chance to attend the 
National College Fair at the 
Minneapolis Convention Center. 
They will also visit the U of M 
campus to eat lunch and explore 
the campus!   

Unity High School science curriculum resources 
received an exciting upgrade this past summer. As 
the curriculum materials and resources rotate on a 
multi-year basis, it was time to update science district 
wide. At Unity High School, all of the biology, 
chemistry, physics, earth sciences, and anatomy and 
physiology materials were updated and offer 

students an opportunity to experience science 
materials in a meaningful way. Mr. Schmidt, Mr. 
Collins, and Mr. Harris are all excited to dive into 
these new resources with students to continue to 
grow our students in scientific reasoning with sound 
curriculum, quality resources, and sound instruction. 
It will be fun to see growth over the next few years! 
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On Sunday, October 2nd, Unity High 
School students at all four levels had 
the opportunity to decorate hallways 
for Homecoming. It was a ton of fun 
and there were many smiles and 
bouts of laughter! 

In August, Unity School District 
received notification that Unity High 
School senior, Sloan Horgan, received 
the AP College Board Rural and Small 
Schools Award for her outstanding 
achievement on her AP exams! 

On Thursday, September 26th, the 
Girls and Boys Varsity and Middle 
School Cross Country teams 
competed in Clear Lake. Five 
varsity athletes placed in the top 10! 
Keep up the great work! 

Congratulations to the HS Girls Tennis 
Team for a fun and successful season. It 
will be fun to watch the program grow 
over the next few years as our athletes 
look to compete at the varsity level and 
beyond. 

“Practice like you have never won…compete 
like you have never lost.” 

 
During the week of October 3rd, 
Unity students and staff celebrated 
Homecoming 2022! On Monday, all 
of the students from K-12 gathered 
in R.O.K. Stadium for a district-
wide assembly to kick things off! 
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